
March 31, 2021 

RE: Testimony IN FAVOR of HCR 3021 

Dear Committee Members, 

I am writing this testimony in support of House Concurrent Resolution 3021. The shortage of 

ammunition and firearms is impacting the rights of the citizens of North Dakota.  The North Dakota 

Constitution Article 1 Section 1, “…to keep and bear arms for the defense of their person, family, 

property, and the state, and for lawful hunting, recreational, and other lawful purposes…”. The right to 

hunt and recreationally shoot is so much a part of being a North Dakotan that it is listed first in our state 

rights. That is why I encourage you to vote DO PASS on HCR 3021. 

Sincerely, 

-Kord 

Andrew Kordonowy 

Cerberus Security LLC 

Dickinson, ND 


